
At John Paul Academy, through service to the common good and in recognition of the dignity and voice of each person, 

we commit to the pursuit of excellence, through the development of each person's God given talents. 

 

 
John Paul Academy 

2 Arrochar Street 
Glasgow   
G23 5LY 

 
Phone:  0141 582 0140 

Fax:  0141 582 0141 
Email:  headteacher@johnpaulacademy.glasgow.sch.uk 

 
Head Teacher 

          David Owen 

              

 

31 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

END OF STUDY LEAVE – NEW TIMETABLE ARRANGEMENTS 
 
Study leave for senior pupils ends on Wednesday 1st June and pupils return to school on Monday 6th 
June to commence their new timetable.  Assemblies will be held on Wednesday 1st June to issue 
timetables and discuss arrangements for classes in June. This information is detailed on Year Group 
Teams. Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd June are public holidays and the school will be closed on these 
dates. 
 
Young people should arrive on Wednesday 1st June, dressed in their full school uniform, at the times 
noted below to receive their return to school information: 
 
New S5 – Assembly Period 4 (11.30 am) 
New S6 – Assembly Period 5 (12.20 pm) 
 
We will be re-launching the Satchel One app (formerly Show My Homework). Please sign up to this 
app using the instructions which will be issued to your child with their timetable. If you have already 
signed up, you do not need to re-register. Homework notifications will be sent via the app starting in 
August. Pupils will also be issued with their new Lunch Cards, please ensure that you have created a 
Parent Pay account to enable pupils to use their cards from Monday 6th June. If you have any queries 
regarding either Satchel One or Parent Pay, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
We look forward to starting our new courses of study and expect all our young people to have 
excellent attendance and motivation for the remaining few weeks of term to maximise their potential 
in getting a good start to new National/Higher and Advanced Higher qualifications. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr D Owen 
Head Teacher 
 


